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Response to Comment Set D.38:  Pedro Flores 

D.38-1 As discussed in Section C.9.10.2, the majority of land uses that would be restricted as a result of 
Alternative 5 would be the erection of new structures within the alternative ROW. However, given 
that SCE has not conducted any engineering design or routing studies for Alternative 5, the EIR/EIS 
has assumed that the removal of one or more homes could occur. As such, Section C.9.10.2 
(Impact L-3) concluded that potential impacts to residential land uses as a result of Alternative 5 
would be significant. 

D.38-2 As described in Response to Comment C.16-1, it is understood that residents in Leona Valley rely 
on groundwater resources for residential purposes and that the viability of groundwater is of concern 
in this area. Neither the proposed Project nor an alternative to the Project would interfere with the 
overall supply and recharge of groundwater resources in the Project area (see Draft EIR/EIS Section 
C.8, Criterion HYD2). The required implementation of multiple mitigation measures and 
construction best management practices would minimize the potential for an accidental release of 
harmful materials to occur. Neither the proposed Project nor an alternative would significantly 
interfere with or damage well water in the Project area, including in Leona Valley. 

Please see General Response GR-3 regarding health concerns associated with EMF, and General 
Response GR-1 regarding potential effects on property values. 

 


